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Grant awarded to Falls City Elementary Schools 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education learned Monday night that North
and South Elementary Schools have been awarded a Nation Lunch Program
Equipment Grant  totaling more than $25,800 to fund the purchase and
installation of new, commercial-grade dishwashing units at both elementary sties.

The new units will replace models dating back nearly 25 years. 

The Board accepted the resignation of Dianna Kottich, who has been a
paraeducator for District 56 for 29 years and Cathy Palmer, who has served as
South School administrative assistant for 19 years.  

Principal employment contracts for the 2020-21 school year and classified
employee wages for the next school year were also approved along with an
agreement with ESU 4 for Special Education Services during the 2020-21 school
year. 
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